
Sent: 19/07/2023 3:01:07 PM
Subject: DA2023/0718 Bayview Golf Club

 
A�en�on: Development Assessment
 
 
Re No�ce of Proposed Development DA2023/0718
 
 
I do not support the proposed DA as it will result in the loss of a significant number of canopy trees, including
Eucalyptus robusta, Casuarina glauca, Melaleuca quinquenervia.
This will have adverse consequences on fauna habitat, par�cularly birdlife in a wildlife corridor.
 
The proposal for two trees to replace the loss of each tree removed, s�ll results in the immediate loss of 23
mature trees. The replacement trees will take at least 20 years to mature.
 
The proposal will not benefit the wider community and is not in the public interest.
 
Your faithfully
 

Sandra Murdock
19 Annam Road
Bayview 2104
 
 


